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Revised Road Closures Schedule 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Due to culvert replacement construction at six locations, various road closures along 
with corresponding detours will be in place in October and November.  Below lists all road closures, 
noting those with a revised schedule in bold: 
 
• Revised Schedule: County Road (CR) 29 between CR 98 and CR 96 will be closed to through 

traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Monday, October 24 to Friday, October 28.   
 
• County Road 32 (Russell Blvd.) between CR 96 and CR 95 will be closed to through traffic 

beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Monday, October 24 to Wednesday, October 26.   
 
• County Road 93 between CR 26 and CR 25 will be closed to through traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. 

on Thursday, October 27 to Saturday, October 29.   
 
• County Road 24 between CR 95 and CR 93 will be closed to through traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. 

on Monday, October 31 to Wednesday, November 2.   
 
• Revised Schedule: County Road 29 between CR 94 and CR 92E will be closed to through 

traffic beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Sunday, November 20 to Monday, November 21.   
 
• Revised Schedule: County Road 95 between CR 13 and CR 14 will be closed to through traffic 

beginning at 6:00 a.m. on Thursday, November 3 to Sunday, November 5.   
 
This work has been scheduled for late in the season to accommodate farming and irrigation activities.  
Motorists and bicyclist are advised to use the posted detours to avoid these sections of road during 
construction.   
 
The existing corrugated metal pipe will be removed at the above locations and replaced with reinforced 
concrete pipe. Construction costs are approximately $265,035 and will be funded by Proposition 1B 
funds.  The low bid contractor is Marques Pipeline, Inc., from Sacramento, California. 
 

### 
 

Attachment: Map depicting location of culvert replacement projects. 


